
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Organization Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

I am writing to formally apply for the [specific program or position] 

under the Temporary Protected Status (TPS). My background, skills, and 

experiences align well with the requirements of the program, and I am 

eager to contribute positively to [Organization Name] while ensuring my 

own safety and well-being. 

[Paragraph detailing your background, why you are applying, and how it 

relates to the TPS.] 

I believe my [mention specific skills or experiences] will allow me to 

make a meaningful contribution to your organization and to the community 

at large. I am particularly drawn to [mention any specific aspect of the 

organization or program that resonates with you]. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the 

opportunity to discuss how I can be a valuable addition to your team. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name] 


